
KAAP	HEALING	
GARDEN	PROJECT	

	
	
	

Eagle	Scout	candidate	Bennett	Harnisch,	from	Troop	607,	Phoenix,	has	worked	to	
fundraise	for	the	building	expenses	to	create	a	healing	garden	on	the	premises	of	
Kingman	Aid	to	Abused	People.		With	financial	support	from	family,	friends,	and	
community	businesses,	the	basic	expenses	of	the	construction	have	been	
fundraised	by	this	Eagle	Scout	candidate,	and	he	will	be	completing	the	work	this	
Spring,	with	the	help	of	fellow	members	of	Troop	607,	Phoenix.	
	
The	garden	is	envisioned	to	

both	serve	as	a	quiet,	reflective	space	for	those	
seeking	help	and	as	a	memorial	to	the	original	child	
victim,	Sarah,	and	all	victims	of	abuse	everywhere.				
	
As	part	of	the	initial	fundraising,	a	small	number	of	
tribute	bricks	have	been	sold	and	donors	given	an	
opportunity	to	inscribe	them	with	messages	of	
memorial,	comfort,	or	inspiration.		 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 The	future	location	of	the	garden.	
	

ADD	YOUR	MESSAGE	OF	TRIBUTE,	HOPE,	OR	INSPIRATION	AND	SUPPORT	THE	
VITAL	SERVICES	PROVIDED	BY	KINGMAN	AID	TO	ABUSED	PEOPLE	

	
You	can	help	add	to	the	inspiration	of	the	KAAP	Healing	Garden	and	support	the	vital	services	and	
outreach	provided	by	KAAP	in	our	community	by	purchasing	a	tribute	brick.		Complete	the	order	
information	below,	and	deliver	or	mail	the	form	with	your	check	payable	to	KAAP,	to:		KAAP	
Administrative	Office,	1770	Airway	Avenue,	Kingman,	AZ	86409,	or	visit	http://mykaap.org		to	complete	
your	order	and	pay	the	donation	online.			
	
NAME	 	
CONTACT	(Telephone	or	
or	E‐mail)	

	

SIZE	OF	BRICK	 SMALL	$50:	 	 LARGE	$100:	 	
CUSTOM	INSCRIPTION	(No	more	than	100	characters;	no	inappropriate	content	accepted):	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


